
 
 

 
 
October 16, 2019 
 
 
 
 
Dear Readington Parents and Community Members, 
 
Our strategic planning process is well underway.  Our consultant, Judy Wilson, has spent two 
days in the district gathering feedback from Board members, staff, the HSA, and administration.  
She will be back on site for additional meetings later this month.   
 
The next phase of the process includes gathering further input from Readington parents and 
community members.  This includes two important phases of the process.  First, surveys have 
been developed by our consultant to gather critical feedback from individuals in our school 
community.  Your thoughts and recommendations are anonymous and critically important to the 
future work of the district.  We strongly encourage you to take the surveys by visiting our school 
website at www.readington.k12.nj.us and click on the link on our homepage.  This is a digital 
survey and requires access to a computer and a network.  If you have children in PreK-5 and in 
the middle school, you may choose to complete one survey or both.  If you do not have a 
computer at home, you can access the survey in one of two ways.  You may call Doreen Harris 
at the Readington Board of Education Offices to make an appointment to come in and use a 
school device to complete the survey.  We also have contacted the Three Bridges Library and 
the Readington Township Library and provided them with the above link and instructions.  You 
may visit either library during their operating hours to take the survey.  Please complete the 
survey by November 4, 2019.   
 
Second, we encourage parents and members of the community to attend one of two (2) 
community forums regarding the strategic planning of the district.  The forums will be held on 
October 24, 2019.  The morning forum will be from 9:00 a.m. to 10:15 a.m. and the evening 
forum will be from 6:30 p.m. to 7:45 p.m.  Both forums will be held at the Readington Board of 
Education Offices, 52 Readington Road, Whitehouse Station (attached to the Holland Brook 
School).  This forum will allow participants the opportunity to respond to prompts and provide 
thoughts about the district.  We look forward to your participation!   
 
Sincerely, 

 

Laura Simon      Jonathan Hart, Ph.D. 
President, Board of Education   Superintendent of Schools   
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Jonathan Hart, Ph.D., Superintendent                                                       jhart@readington.k12.nj.us 
Jason M. Bohm, CPA, Business Administrator/Board Secretary            jbohm@readington.k12.nj.us 
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